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LETTER FROM OUR PTA PRESIDENT  

 
 
by ​Aaron Duffy 
 
Dear MTPTA Families, 

 

Can you believe that there are only two and a half months of school remaining?? The end of 

the year flies by with the many exciting activities that will be happening. I know we are all 

looking forward to the warmer weather, too! 

 

Turn Off the Screens Week was a huge success! We were so happy to see so many students 

enjoying the week of activities. The Family Game Night was a great time for families to come 

together and have some screen-free fun. The popcorn was a hit and the game, Pie Face, was 

a crowd favorite. Ali Flaherty and Julie Maloney did an amazing job with the very popular 

Beach Party dance. Everyone who attended seemed to have a great time with Maura, 

learning some dances through jazzercise. As always our Book Fair was a big success. Special 

thanks to Susan Fletcher and Katie Grayson for running the Book Fair, and to their many, 

many helpers! Matthew Thornton is so fortunate to have such a great group of parent 
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volunteers; thank you all for your time, effort, and for continually giving back to our school 

and children! 

 

We trust everyone is finding it easy to sell those Raffle Calendars to their friends and family. 

We work hard to provide you with a calendar full of fun prizes, and this year did not 

disappoint. We want to thank all the local businesses that generously donated to our 

calendar. The proceeds from these calendars go toward funding programs throughout 

Matthew Thornton School,  and help enrich our children’s educational experience. Another 

fundraiser that helps us provide this programing is the Harlem Wizards. This is a fun, 

combined fundraiser with all the Londonderry elementary schools. Not only does it give us 

money for PTA sponsored program and events, it is also a SUPER fun night! Don't forget to 

buy your tickets!  

 

Save the date – Staff Appreciation Week will be the week following April vacation, April 30 - 

May 4th. We will be looking for volunteers for a variety of activities throughout the week. Be 

on the lookout for an e-mail from Shawna Carroll; she has been very busy planning a 

wonderful week for the MT staff. Many, many thanks to her! 

 

Our next PTA meeting is scheduled for Thursday, April 12th in the MT library. We hope you 

will join us as we discuss end-of-year events (especially the upcoming Wizards event), and 

look to fill some PTA positions. It’s hard to believe the end of the year is closing in on us 

already. End of the year activity dates (Field Day/Family Barbecue, etc.) will be coming out 

soon… stay tuned!!  

 

Happy April! Happy Spring!! 

 

Aaron Duffy Regan Sochanek 

MTPTA President MTPTA VP Fundraising 

 
 

APRIL HAPPENINGS AT MT 
 

Apr 2-6 Volunteer Appreciation Week 

Apr 4 Team Pictures 

Apr 4 Incoming First Grade Parent Night at 6:00 PM MT Library 

Apr 5 Popcorn sale ($.25) during recess 11:00AM - 1:00PM 

Apr 6 Volunteer Appreciation Breakfast, MT Cafe at 8:45AM - 9:45AM 

Apr 11 In-School Spring Concert at 9:00AM and at 7:00PM, LMS 

Apr 12 PTA Meeting, MT Library at 6:00PM - 7:00PM 

Apr 13 9:00AM-11:00AM District Grade 5 Battle of the Books 

Apr 16 Harlem Wizards Game 

Apr 16 PAWS Game Day Rewards  

Apr 18 Grade 5 Field Trip to Massabesic Audubon Center 

Apr 18 Artist in Residence Program for Grade 3 (Efrain Fuentes and Silvia Gomez) 
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Apr 19 4
th

 Grade MOS Motion, Forces and Energy Program 

Apr 23-27 Spring Break, No School 

Apr 30  Back to School 

 

CLICK ​HERE​ FOR SCHOOL CALENDAR INFORMATION 
 

 
HARLEM WIZARDS FUNDRAISER 

 

The PTAs from all three Elementary Schools are joining forces to bring the Harlem Wizards 

to town. Similar to the Globetrotters, they are known for their ‘tricks, hoops, and alley oops!’ 

We put together a team of local teachers and staff to “play” against them for an all-exciting 

game of fun! The game will be Monday, April 16th at 6:30pm (doors open at 5:30pm) at the 

Londonderry High School Gym.  

  

Tickets can be purchased either by sending the Ticket order form back into school (cash or 

check to MT-PTA) or online at www.harlemwizards.com/schedule-tickets/. Tickets are 

$12/child, $14/adult. 

  

As mentioned before, this will be a huge community-wide event, so it will be a great 

opportunity for local businesses to be sponsors. When the event was run two years ago, we 

had just shy of 1000 people attend. If you, or someone you know, are looking for ways to 

advertise for your business, this could be it! Reach out to me if you want to learn more. 

  

See you at the Game! 
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